

who wrote i was only 19

Who Wrote I Was Only 19: The Story Behind the Iconic Australian Song

who wrote i was only 19 is a question many music lovers, history enthusiasts, and Australians alike have asked over the years. This powerful and poignant song has become an emblem of remembrance and reflection on the experiences of Australian soldiers during the Vietnam War. But beyond its emotional resonance, understanding who penned this iconic track provides a deeper appreciation of its context, meaning, and enduring legacy.

The Origins of “I Was Only 19”

Before diving into who wrote I Was Only 19, it's essential to understand the backdrop against which the song emerged. Released in the early 1980s, the song captures the raw emotions and harsh realities faced by young Australian soldiers during the Vietnam War. It combines vivid storytelling with haunting melodies, painting a picture of innocence lost and the physical and psychological scars of combat.

What Is “I Was Only 19” About?

The song narrates the journey of a young soldier who enlists, goes to war, and returns forever changed. It highlights themes like:

- The naivety of youth heading into conflict
- The horrors and traumas of war
- The lasting effects of exposure to Agent Orange and other war-related illnesses
- The emotional toll on veterans and their families

Its candid and heartfelt lyrics struck a chord with many Australians, becoming a form of tribute and a means to raise awareness about the veterans' struggles.

Who Wrote I Was Only 19?

The answer to the question “who wrote i was only 19” is John Schumann. He is the original writer and performer of the song, which was released in 1983. John Schumann was the lead vocalist of the Australian folk-rock band Redgum, a group known for their socially conscious and politically charged music.

John Schumann: The Man Behind the Song

John Schumann's background deeply influenced the creation of “I Was Only 19.” Born in 1953,

Schumann was part of a generation grappling with the aftermath of the Vietnam War and its impact on Australian society. Although he did not serve in Vietnam himself, he was profoundly moved by the stories of veterans and their experiences.

Schumann wrote the song after hearing firsthand accounts from Vietnam veterans, particularly Mike Watson, a former Australian soldier. Watson's detailed narratives about the trauma and reality of war inspired Schumann to write lyrics that gave voice to those experiences. This collaboration between an empathetic songwriter and a veteran's testimony gave the song authenticity and emotional power.

The Role of Redgum in Popularizing the Song

Redgum, with John Schumann as their frontman, played a pivotal role in bringing "I Was Only 19" to the public eye. Their folk-rock style was an excellent vehicle for storytelling, blending compelling narratives with accessible melodies.

When the song was released as a single in 1983, it quickly became a hit in Australia, reaching the top of the charts and earning critical acclaim. It was later included in Redgum's album "Caught in the Act." The song's popularity helped spark conversations about Australia's involvement in the Vietnam War and the treatment of veterans upon their return.

The Impact and Legacy of "I Was Only 19"

Understanding who wrote I Was Only 19 is just the beginning. The song's impact has been profound and multifaceted, influencing music, social awareness, and even policy regarding veterans' welfare.

Raising Awareness About Veterans' Issues

One of the most important outcomes of the song's success was its role in raising public awareness about the physical and psychological consequences faced by Vietnam veterans. Issues such as PTSD, exposure to toxic chemicals like Agent Orange, and difficulties in reintegration into civilian life gained more attention partly because of the song's vivid storytelling.

Veterans and advocacy groups often cite "I Was Only 19" as a cultural touchstone that helped bring their struggles into the national conversation. The song humanizes the often-overlooked personal costs of war, making it a valuable educational tool.

Musical Influence and Covers

Over the years, "I Was Only 19" has been covered and performed by numerous artists, both in Australia and internationally. These renditions keep the song relevant for new generations, ensuring the stories of Vietnam veterans are not forgotten.

The song also inspired other musicians to explore themes of war, peace, and social justice in their work, contributing to a broader tradition of protest and storytelling through music.

Why “I Was Only 19” Continues to Resonate

Many songs about war exist, but few achieve the lasting emotional connection that “I Was Only 19” holds. This is largely due to John Schumann’s skillful songwriting and the genuine experiences that informed it. The song’s narrative style invites listeners to walk in the shoes of a young soldier, fostering empathy and understanding.

Connecting Past and Present

As time passes, the Vietnam War moves further into history, but the themes explored in the song remain relevant. Young people continue to serve in conflicts worldwide, and the challenges veterans face after returning home are universal.

By remembering who wrote i was only 19 and the story behind it, listeners are reminded to honor and support those who serve, recognizing the sacrifices made beyond the battlefield.

Using Music as a Tool for Healing

Beyond its role in public awareness, “I Was Only 19” serves as a form of healing for many veterans and their families. Music has a unique ability to express complex emotions and provide comfort. For some, the song validates their experiences and offers a sense of community and recognition.

John Schumann himself has been involved in veterans’ causes and continues to support initiatives that help those affected by war.

Exploring the Song’s Lyrics and Meaning

Delving deeper into the lyrics of “I Was Only 19” reveals its narrative power. The song begins with the protagonist as a young recruit, full of optimism and naivety, and moves through his deployment, combat experiences, and eventual return home.

Key lines reference specific details such as:

- The name of military bases and locations in Vietnam
- The toll of Agent Orange exposure
- The lasting psychological scars

These details contribute to the song’s authenticity and emotional weight, making it more than just a general anti-war anthem; it is a specific, personal story told in a way that resonates universally.

The Role of “I Was Only 19” in Australian Cultural Memory

In Australia, this song holds a special place in the nation’s cultural memory. It is often played during commemorations such as ANZAC Day and Vietnam Veterans’ Day, serving as a reminder of the cost of war and the importance of remembering those who served.

Educational institutions also use the song as a teaching tool to discuss the Vietnam War’s impact on Australian society, further cementing its role in shaping public understanding.

How to Appreciate the Song Beyond the Music

To fully appreciate “I Was Only 19,” it helps to explore the historical context of the Vietnam War in Australia:

- Learn about Australia’s military involvement and conscription policies
- Understand the social and political climate during and after the war
- Listen to veterans’ personal stories and testimonies

By doing so, the song transforms from a simple melody into a powerful narrative that connects generations and fosters empathy.

In exploring who wrote i was only 19, it becomes clear that John Schumann’s heartfelt storytelling and commitment to honoring veterans created a piece of music that transcends time. The song remains a vital part of Australia’s cultural landscape, reminding us of the human cost of war and the importance of remembrance.

Frequently Asked Questions

Who wrote the song 'I Was Only 19'?

The song 'I Was Only 19' was written by John Schumann.

What inspired John Schumann to write 'I Was Only 19'?

John Schumann was inspired to write 'I Was Only 19' based on the experiences of Australian soldiers during the Vietnam War, particularly inspired by the story of a Vietnam veteran named Mick Storen.

When was 'I Was Only 19' released?

'I Was Only 19' was released in 1983 by the Australian band Redgum, with John Schumann as the lead singer and songwriter.

Which band performed 'I Was Only 19'?

The song 'I Was Only 19' was performed by the Australian folk-rock band Redgum.

What is the significance of 'I Was Only 19' in Australian culture?

The song 'I Was Only 19' is significant in Australian culture as it vividly portrays the experiences and trauma of Australian soldiers in the Vietnam War, becoming an important anti-war anthem and raising awareness about veterans' issues.

Additional Resources

****Who Wrote I Was Only 19: Unveiling the Story Behind a Powerful Vietnam War Anthem****

who wrote i was only 19 is a question that resonates deeply with music historians, veterans, and fans of Australian folk music alike. The song, which has become an emblematic narrative of the Vietnam War experience from an Australian perspective, was penned by John Schumann, the lead vocalist and guitarist of the folk-rock band Redgum. Released in 1983, "I Was Only 19" is more than just a song—it is a poignant storytelling vehicle that captures the psychological and physical aftermath of war through the eyes of a young soldier.

This article delves into the origins of this iconic song, exploring who wrote "I Was Only 19," the inspiration behind it, and its enduring impact on Australian culture and war remembrance. By examining the lyrical content, historical context, and reception, we uncover why this song remains a significant piece of musical and social history.

The Origins of "I Was Only 19"

To understand who wrote "I Was Only 19," it is essential first to appreciate the background of John Schumann and his role in Australian music during the early 1980s. Schumann was an emerging figure in the folk-rock scene, known for his socially conscious lyrics and dedication to storytelling through song. Inspired by real-life accounts of soldiers returning from the Vietnam War, Schumann sought to give voice to their often overlooked struggles.

The song was written in 1982 and released as a single in 1983, quickly gaining attention for its raw and honest portrayal of a soldier's experience. "I Was Only 19" narrates the story of a young Australian conscript sent to Vietnam, focusing on the trauma, confusion, and consequences faced by servicemen after returning home. Schumann's songwriting is characterized by vivid imagery and emotional depth, making the song a compelling piece that transcends typical war ballads.

Inspiration and Historical Context

John Schumann's inspiration for writing "I Was Only 19" came from extensive research and direct conversations with Vietnam veterans. One particularly influential figure was Mick Storen, a Vietnam

veteran who shared his personal stories and experiences with Schumann. Storen's accounts of the war's harrowing realities and the challenges faced upon returning to civilian life provided a foundation for the song's authenticity.

The Vietnam War remains one of Australia's most contentious military engagements, marked by widespread public protest and a complex legacy. Unlike earlier wars, Vietnam veterans often returned to a society divided on their participation, leading to feelings of alienation and lack of recognition. "I Was Only 19" captured these sentiments, giving veterans a voice and helping to raise awareness of the war's human cost.

Lyrics and Themes: A Deep Dive

The songwriting craftsmanship behind "I Was Only 19" is notable for its narrative structure and emotional resonance. The lyrics are delivered from a first-person perspective, immersing listeners in the protagonist's memories and reflections. The song opens with the protagonist recounting his youth and conscription, progressing through his deployment, combat experiences, and eventual return home.

Key themes explored in the song include:

- **Youth and Innocence:** The title itself underscores the protagonist's tender age, emphasizing the loss of innocence that war entails.
- **Psychological Impact:** The lyrics touch upon post-traumatic stress disorder (PTSD), a condition not widely recognized or understood at the time.
- **Physical Consequences:** References to exposure to chemicals such as Agent Orange highlight the long-term health effects faced by veterans.
- **Social Alienation:** The song reflects on the disconnect between veterans and their communities, who often failed to acknowledge their sacrifices.

The interplay of these themes creates a multi-dimensional portrayal of the soldier's experience, helping listeners empathize with the emotional and physical toll of war.

Musical Composition and Style

Musically, "I Was Only 19" adopts a folk-rock style that aligns with the storytelling tradition. The song features acoustic guitar accompaniment, which complements the intimate and reflective tone of the lyrics. Schumann's vocal delivery is restrained yet evocative, emphasizing the narrative over vocal theatrics.

The arrangement is straightforward, allowing the message to take center stage. This simplicity enhances the song's accessibility, enabling it to resonate with a wide audience beyond just veterans.

and folk music enthusiasts. The use of a steady rhythm and melodic hooks ensures that the song remains memorable and impactful.

The Cultural and Historical Impact of "I Was Only 19"

Since its release, "I Was Only 19" has become one of the most significant Australian songs related to the Vietnam War. It has been embraced not only as a piece of music but also as an educational and commemorative tool.

Recognition and Legacy

Over the years, the song has received numerous accolades and has been included in various collections of important Australian music. It is frequently played at Anzac Day ceremonies and other events honoring military service, underscoring its significance in national remembrance.

The song's influence extends beyond music. It contributed to shifting public perceptions about Vietnam veterans, fostering empathy and understanding for their experiences. In some cases, it has been used in academic and therapeutic contexts, highlighting its role in raising awareness about PTSD and the long-term effects of war.

Cover Versions and Continued Relevance

"I Was Only 19" has been covered by various artists and groups, each bringing their own interpretation to the song. These versions often serve to introduce the song to new generations, ensuring that its message remains relevant.

The song's enduring popularity is also reflected in its presence in documentaries, films, and other media exploring the Vietnam War. Its narrative style makes it a valuable resource for conveying the personal dimension of military conflict, something that statistics and official histories may overlook.

Who Wrote I Was Only 19? - The Man Behind the Song

John Schumann's role as the songwriter of "I Was Only 19" is central to its authenticity and impact. Beyond this song, Schumann's career has been marked by a commitment to socially conscious music and activism. His ability to translate complex and painful realities into accessible and moving songs has earned him respect as a storyteller.

After Redgum disbanded, Schumann continued to write and perform, often focusing on themes of social justice and historical reflection. His legacy is intertwined with the broader conversation about Australia's military history and the ongoing efforts to support veterans.

Pros and Cons of the Song's Impact

- **Pros:**

- Raises awareness about the Vietnam War and veterans' issues
- Provides a voice to those affected by war trauma
- Serves as an educational tool for younger generations
- Contributes to the cultural memory and national identity

- **Cons:**

- Its deeply personal and specific narrative may not encompass all veterans' experiences
- Some critics argue the song simplifies complex political issues surrounding the war
- Its folk style might limit appeal to certain audiences unfamiliar with the genre

Despite these limitations, the song's overall contribution to public discourse on war and memory remains profoundly positive.

In exploring who wrote "I Was Only 19," it becomes clear that John Schumann's songwriting transcended mere musical composition to create a lasting cultural artifact. This song not only memorializes the experiences of Australian soldiers in Vietnam but also bridges the gap between generations, fostering understanding and empathy through the power of narrative music. Its place in Australian history and music is firmly cemented, ensuring that the voices of those who served continue to be heard.

[Who Wrote I Was Only 19](#)

Find other PDF articles:

<https://lxc.avoiceformen.com/archive-top3-18/Book?ID=nlI12-4104&title=male-pelvic-anatomy-front-view.pdf>

who wrote i was only 19: Southern Literary Messenger , 1835

who wrote i was only 19: **The Life and Times of Raúl Prebisch, 1901-1986** Edgar J. Dosman, 2008-10-24 Selected as a Best Book of the Year by The Economist.

who wrote i was only 19: *Audrey of the Mountains* Dorothy Audrey Simpson, 2008 Simpson offers a biography of her mother, one of the first female journalists in New Mexico who was known for her informative, influential, and inspiring writing.

who wrote i was only 19: *The modern vernacular of Hindustan* George Grierson, 1889-01-01

who wrote i was only 19: Aussie Rock Anthems - Top 40 Glen Humphries, 2024-07-17 Tells the stories of Australia's best known pop and rock songs. Aussie Rock Anthems names the top 40 classic Australian songs and tells the stories behind them - many unknown. From Hunters & Collectors' 'Throw Your Arms Around Me' to INXS's 'Don't Change' and Redgum's 'I Was Only 19', author Glen Humphries unearths hidden gems and surprising back stories about the bands. It's a celebration of great Australian music that will have you reaching for old vinyl or phone apps to give some of these classics another listen. Chances are, each song is not what you had assumed..

who wrote i was only 19: **The Routledge Companion to Diasporic Jazz Studies** Ádám Havas, Bruce Johnson, David Horn, 2024-11-15 The Routledge Companion to Diasporic Jazz Studies recognizes the proliferation of jazz as global music in the 21st century. It illustrates the multi-vocality of contemporary jazz studies, combining local narratives, global histories, and cultural criticism. It rests on the argument that diasporic jazz is not a passive, second-hand reflection of music originating in the US, but possesses its own integrity, vitality, and distinctive range of identities. This companion reveals the contradictions of cultural globalization from which diasporic jazz cultures emerge, through 45 chapters within seven thematic parts: • What is Diasporic Jazz? • Histories and Counter-Narratives • Making, Disseminating, and Consuming Diasporic Jazz • Culture, Politics, and Ideology • Communities and Distinctions • Presenting and Representing Diasporic Jazz • Challenges and New Directions The Routledge Companion to Diasporic Jazz Studies traces how cultural dynamics related to race, coloniality, gender, and politics traverse and shape jazz. Employing a cross section of approaches to the study of diasporic jazz as eloquently showcased by the entries, this book seeks to challenge the dominant jazz narratives through championing a more all-encompassing, multi-paradigmatic alternative. Bringing together contributions from authors all over the world, this volume is a vital resource for scholars of jazz, as well as professionals in the music industries and those interested in learning about the cultural and historical origins of jazz.

who wrote i was only 19: **The Spectator with Sketches of the Lives of the Authors and Explanatory, 1** , 1797

who wrote i was only 19: *Artistic and Cultural Dialogues in the Late Medieval Mediterranean* María Marcos Cobaleda, 2020-12-16 This book analyses the artistic and cultural legacy of Western Islamic societies and their interactions with Islamic, Christian and Jewish societies in the framework of the late medieval Mediterranean, from a range of multi-disciplinary perspectives. The book, organised in four parts, addresses the Andalusí legacy from its presence in the East and the West; analyses the relations and transfers between Al-Andalus and the artistic productions of the Christian kingdoms of the Iberian Peninsula; explores other manifestations of the Andalusí legacy in the fields of knowledge, construction, identity and religious studies; and reconsiders ornamental transfers and exchanges in artistic manifestations between East and West across the Mediterranean basin. Chapter 2 is open access under a CC BY 4.0 license.

who wrote i was only 19: **Island Boy Meets Island Girl: Our Life on the Rock** Arnold E. van Beverhoudt, Jr., 2017-02-24 Black & White Edition -- In the 1670s, a Dutch settler named Claudius van Beverhoudt arrived on St. Thomas, Danish West Indies. He married a woman named Elizabeth deWindt and made St. Thomas his home. Arnold van Beverhoudt, Jr. is a direct 8th generation descendant of Claudius and Elizabeth. His paternal grandparents, Ernest and Elisa, were living on St. Thomas in 1917 when the Danish West Indies became the U.S. Virgin Islands. They eventually moved to Venezuela, but Arnold's father remained on St. Thomas, where he became an auto repairman and raised his family. This book presents - in words and photos - Arnold's memories

of life growing up and eventually meeting his Island Girl Helena on the tiny Caribbean island that its residents affectionately call the Rock. It's a story that's been over 340 years in the making.

who wrote i was only 19: *Man-Made Horrors* John Hamilton, 2007-01-01 Presents fictitious as well as real-life horrors.

who wrote i was only 19: *For Joys We'll Ne'er Forget* John R. Farley, 2009-06-16 Every Boy Scout camp has its unique history. This is the story of one of them: the Curtis S. Read Scout Reservation, located since 1948 in upstate New York's beautiful and historic Adirondack Mountains. The story is a mixture of fact, nostalgia, and youthful dreams. It is intended to provide a lasting record of what went on in this extraordinary camp from the day it opened in 1920 on Long Pond near Mahopac, NY to the present. Written by scouts who, as staff members, lived parts of that history, it evokes experiences that often affect entire lifetimes of those who lived them. It also offers something of value to those of you who perhaps never went to camp.

who wrote i was only 19: *New York Magazine*, 1995-06-05 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New York as both a place and an idea.

who wrote i was only 19: *Journal of the Asiatic Society of Bengal*, 1889

who wrote i was only 19: *Absent Minded Beggars* William Bennett, 1999-10-13 The British Army suffered one of its greatest crises when in December 1899 the Boer irregulars inflicted three reverses in South Africa in 'Black Week'. A nation grown accustomed to success was stunned. Part of the answer was a very British blend of patriotism and pragmatism. For the first time civilian volunteers and part-time soldiers were allowed to fight overseas to the horror of traditionalist professional soldiers. Yet, by the end of the Boer War, almost 90,000 men had volunteered to serve the Colours. Much of sporting high society joined the newly formed Imperial Yeomanry. The Volunteers sent infantrymen to serve alongside the regulars and the City of London financed the raising of the City Imperial Volunteers. Men also came forward from the colonies. This book tells the story of these volunteer units.

who wrote i was only 19: *Geology and Religion* Martina Kölbl-Ebert, Geological Society of London, 2009 The book discusses this long-standing relationship from a historical point of view, which in the past has been sometimes indifferent, sometimes fruitful and sometimes full of conflict. The relationship continues well into the present. While Christian fundamentalists attack evolution and related palaeontological findings as well as the geological evidence of the age of the Earth, mainstream theologians strive for a fruitful dialogue between science and religion. Much of what is written and discussed today can only be understood, when the historical perspective is added. This book considers the following topics: the development of geology from mythological approaches towards the European Enlightenment, Biblical or Geological Flood and the age of the Earth, geology within 'religious' organizations, biographical case studies of geological clerics and religious geologists, religion and evolution, historical aspects of creationism and its motives.

who wrote i was only 19: *The Life and Legacy of Walt Whitman* Walt Whitman, 2020-12-17 Specimen Days is a series of diary entries about Whitman's life, from his boyhood days at Rockaway Beach, to his nursing days in Washington D.C during the Civil War, and finally to his time in Camden New Jersey. His account of the Civil War Hospitals is painful to read, but his kindness and ministrations to the wounded soldiers (writing them letters home and giving them horehound candy) are really touching. He estimated that visited between 80,000 and 100,000 young men. My great grandfather was in one of those hospitals, so I like to think that Walt stopped by to give him some candy and talk. After the war, Whitman came down with an illness and was partially paralyzed. He moved to Camden and spent his afternoons outside in nature. He attributes his rebound in health to this time and wrote many essays about the outdoors and the nature around him.

who wrote i was only 19: *Hearings* United States. Congress. House, 1935

who wrote i was only 19: *Therapeutic Journal Writing* Kate Thompson, 2011-05-15 The author of this book guides the reader through developing journal writing to use as a therapeutic tool. The book includes advice on working with individuals, facilitating a therapeutic writing group, proposed clinical applications, practical techniques, useful journal prompts, exercises and case vignettes.

who wrote i was only 19: *Cracks in the Outfield Wall* Chris Holaday, 2024-04-09 The best-known story of integration in baseball is Jackie Robinson, who broke the major league color line in 1947 after coming up through the minor leagues the previous year. His story, however, differs from those of the many players who integrated the game in the Jim Crow South at all professional levels. Chris Holaday offers readers the first book-length history of baseball's integration in the Carolinas, showing its slow and unsteady progress, narrating the experience of players in a range of distinct communities, detailing the influence of baseball executives at the local and major league levels, and revealing that the changing structure of the professional baseball system allowed the major leagues to control integration at the state level. Holaday illuminates many smaller stories along the way, including desegregation in Little League and American Legion baseball, the first Black players to play in the tiny foothills town of Granite Falls, North Carolina, and the pipeline of Afro-Cuban players from Havana to the Carolina leagues. By showing how race and the national pastime intersected at the local level, Holaday offers readers new context to understand the long struggle of equality in the game.

who wrote i was only 19: *Letters from the Trenches* Jacqueline Wadsworth, 2014-11-30 A history of World War I—told through the letters exchanged by ordinary soldiers and their families. *Letters from the Trenches* reveals how people really thought and felt during the Great War, and covers all social classes and groups from officers to conscripts to women at home to conscientious objectors. Voices within the book include Sgt. John Adams, 9th Royal Irish Fusiliers, who wrote in May 1917: "For the day we get our letter from home is a red letter day in the history of the soldier out here. It is the only way we can hear what is going on. The slender thread between us and the homeland." Pvt. Stanley Goodhead, who served with one of the Manchester Pals battalion, wrote home in 1916: "I came out of the trenches last night after being in four days. You have no idea what four days in the trenches means . . . The whole time I was in I had only about two hours sleep and that was in snatches on the firing step. What dugouts there are, are flooded with mud and water up to the knees and the rats hold swimming galas in them . . . We are literally caked with brown mud and it is in all our food, tea etc." Jacqueline Wadsworth skillfully uses these letters to tell the human story of the First World War: what mattered to Britain's servicemen and their feelings about the war; how the conflict changed people; and how life continued on the home front.

Related to who wrote i was only 19

Pflegekarenz & Familienhospizkarenz | AMS Sie bekommen Geld vom AMS und pflegen oder begleiten ein schwer krankes oder pflegebedürftiges Familien-Mitglied? In diesem Fall können Sie sich vom AMS abmelden

Allgemeines zu Pflegekarenz und Pflegeteilzeit Um eine bessere Vereinbarkeit von Pflege und Beruf zu gewährleisten, besteht für Arbeitnehmerinnen/Arbeitnehmer die Möglichkeit der Vereinbarung einer Pflegekarenz oder

Pflegekarenz und -teilzeit - Sozialministerium Service Wenn plötzlicher Pflegebedarf von nahen Angehörigen auftritt, dann kann mit der Arbeitgeberin oder dem Arbeitgeber eine Pflegekarenz oder eine Pflegeteilzeit für eine Dauer von 1 bis 3

Pflegekarenz & Pflegeteilzeit: Finanzielle Unterstützung Wie lange kann ich in Pflegekarenz gehen? Sowohl die Pflegekarenz als auch die Pflegeteilzeit stellen Überbrückungsmaßnahmen dar, um die Betreuung von pflegebedürftigen

Präsentation Beim AMS-Bezug: Abmeldung vom AMS-Bezug! KEIN gemeinsamer Wohnsitz erforderlich! Bei späterer Antragstellung (vor Ende der Maßnahme!) Bezug erst ab Antragstellung. Meldepflicht

Informationen zur Vergabe von Pflegegeld in Österreich Pflegegeld wird - je nach Ausmaß des

erforderlichen Pflegebedarfes und unabhängig von Alter und Ursache der Pflegebedürftigkeit – in sieben Stufen gewährt. Ab 1. Jänner 2020 wird das

Pflegekarenzgeld - Personen, die sich zum Zwecke der Pflegekarenz, Familienhospizkarenz oder einer Begleitung eines Kindes bei Rehabilitationsaufenthalt beim AMS vom Bezug von Arbeitslosengeld oder

Pflegefreistellung » wichtige Infos & Tipps | AMS Bei der Pflegefreistellung handelt es sich um einen Sonderfall der persönlichen Dienstverhinderung aufgrund familiärer Pflichten. Als Arbeitnehmer_in in einem

Jobpause - Wer jemanden zu Hause pflegt, kann dem Job meist nicht wie gewohnt nachkommen. Angehörige von Pflegebedürftigen müssen sich überlegen, über welchen Zeitraum und in welchem Maß sie

Pflegestipendium » alle wichtigen Informationen | AMS Wann und wo beantragen Sie die Beihilfen? Entweder persönlich bei Ihrem AMS. Oder über Ihr eAMS-Konto. Wichtig: Bitte wenden Sie sich, bevor Sie mit der Ausbildung

Aktuelles zu Ryanair - Seite 454 - Fluggesellschaften - Ryanair fordert die österreichische Regierung erneut auf, dem Beispiel anderer EU-Länder wie Schweden, Ungarn und Italien zu folgen und diese schädliche 12-Euro

Aktuelles zu Ryanair - Seite 453 - Fluggesellschaften - Allein schon aus dem Grund, Ryanair keine Genugtuung zu ermöglichen, hätte Wizzair sich nicht zurückziehen sollen. Ich finde es auch ziemlich seltsam, dass diese

Aktuelles zu Ryanair - Seite 452 - Fluggesellschaften - Ryanair achtet auf seine Kosten und nimmt deswegen Airports in den Flugplan auf, die eine günstige Kostenbasis ermöglichen. Das Ryanair auch ab Größen Flughäfen fliegt,

Aktuelles zu Ryanair - Seite 449 - Fluggesellschaften - Ryanair und der Flughafen Warschau Modlin haben eine Vereinbarung für Wachstum unterzeichnet. Der Flughafen wird in den kommenden Jahren u.a. das Terminal

Aktuelles zu Ryanair - Seite 450 - Fluggesellschaften - Ryanair Zusatzflüge über Weihnachten und Neujahr: Ab Karlsruhe/Baden-Baden: Ab Karlsruhe/Baden-Baden wird es wohl auch Flüge nach Trapani geben (am 23.12. und

Vlucht gemist? Zo vraag je de luchthavenbelasting terug Wat is luchthavenbelasting? Vliegmaatschappijen zoals KLM, Transavia, EasyJet en Ryanair moeten luchthavens betalen om er te mogen vertrekken en landen. Ze betalen

Aktuelles zu Ryanair - Seite 451 - Fluggesellschaften - Und Ryanair macht es eben massiv. Aber: Ryanair schafft es, mit einen niedrigeren durchschnittlichen Ticketpreis, als beispielsweise Lufthansa, deutlich mehr Gewinn

Aktuelles zu Ryanair - Seite 448 - Fluggesellschaften - Ryanair verspricht mal wieder eine Verdopplung des Angebots in Deutschland sollte, die Luftverkehrssteuer sowie die Flugsicherungskosten entsprechend gesenkt werden.

Aktuelles zu Ryanair - Seite 434 - Fluggesellschaften - Eine von Ryanair gepflegte Praxis, nach der Passagiere mit Buchungen über Online-Reiseportale ihre Identität auf krude Weise verifizieren müssen, ist Gegenstand einer

Aktuelles zu Ryanair - Fluggesellschaften - - Forum 4) In einem englischen Forum gibt es eine interessante Diskussion darüber, dass Ryanair seit ca. 1 Jahr Flieger auf dem Leasingmarkt zu Kampfpreisen anbietet und damit u.a.

Google Search the world's information, including webpages, images, videos and more. Google has many special features to help you find exactly what you're looking for

Home [] Explore new ways to search. Download the Google app to experience Lens, AR, Search Labs, voice search, and more

Google als Startseite festlegen Startseite zurücksetzen: Wählen Sie einen der obigen Browser aus und folgen Sie dann der Anleitung, um eine andere Website als Google als Startseite festzulegen

Google - Wikipedia Ein Google Doodle („Gekritzelt“ oder „Kritzelei“) ist ein zeitweiser Ersatz für

das normale Google-Logo. Anlässe sind meist Geburtstage bekannter Persönlichkeiten, Wahlen oder Jahrestage

Sign in - Google Accounts Not your computer? Use a private browsing window to sign in. Learn more about using Guest mode

Google-Hilfe Falls Sie nicht auf ein Google-Produkt zugreifen können, tritt unter Umständen ein vorübergehendes Problem auf. Informationen zu Ausfällen finden Sie im Status-Dashboard für

Google als Standardsuchmaschine festlegen Google als Standardsuchmaschine im Browser festlegen Wenn Ihr Browser unten nicht aufgeführt ist, lesen Sie in der Hilfe des entsprechenden Browsers nach, wie Sie die Sucheinstellungen

Google als Startseite festlegen - so klappt es sofort Erfahre, wie du Google als Startseite in Chrome, Firefox, Edge, Safari und auf dem Smartphone einfach festlegen kannst

Google Werbeprogramme Über Google Google.com © 2025 - Datenschutzerklärung - Nutzungsbedingungen

Google Advanced Search Sign in Sign in to Google Get the most from your Google account Stay signed out Sign in

Back to Home: <https://lxc.avoiciformen.com>